

Oakhill Community Primary School

federated with Hanburys Farm Primary

Mrs N Gripton, Executive Headteacher
Hawksworth
Glascote Heath
Tamworth, Staffordshire
B77 2HH



21 April 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians

Coronation of King Charles III

The Coronation of King Charles III will take place on Saturday 6 May 2023 at Westminster Abbey in London.

On Friday 5 May, we will be celebrating the Coronation in school.

On this day, our school kitchen will be offering a Coronation picnic lunch. This menu will be on School Grid for you to view what is on offer. Alternatively, children can bring in a packed lunch of their own.

Weather permitting; we are planning a 'street style' party/picnic outside with bunting and balloons.

Pupils will do various activities throughout the day. We are busy practising some traditional maypole dancing. We are very excited to have recently purchased a maypole for school and look forward to seeing our pupils perform this dance routine.

We are also asking pupils to design a crown to wear in school. This can also be a bought/dressing up one.

We are keeping our fingers crossed for some dry weather and don't forget to follow our Twitter page for photos of the day.

Kind regards

Mrs N Gripton

Executive Headteacher

N. K. Eughter

Federation of Hanburys Farm and Oakhill Primary Schools